
YOUR TRUSTED ENERGY ADVISOR 

 

 

May 16, 2024 

 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission     RE: A-2023-3044051 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg PA  17120-0211 
 
RE:  Priority Power Management, LLC NGS Annual Fee Invoice   
 
Secretary of the Commission: 
 
The address is incorrectly stated on the invoice we received dated 5/1/2024 for our fiscal year of July 1, 
2024, to June 30, 2025.   
 
Current address on the invoice:   
22014 East Lamar Boulevard Suite 275 
Arlington, TX 76006 
 
Please update to the following address: 
2201 E. Lamar Blvd, Ste 275 
Arlington, TX 76006 
 
If you have any questions or require anything else, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Priority Power Management, LLC 
 
 
 
 
Kristen Spevak 
Project Manager  
2201 E. Lamar Blvd, Suite 275 
Arlington, Texas   76006 
312-850-2305 
Regulatory1@prioritypower.com  
 
 

Priority Power Management  
2201 E Lamar Blvd, Suite 275  
Arlington, TX 76006    
T 972-314-9066 
F 886-472-8789 
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